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Like us on Facebook! The
Hopkins County 4-H

Facebook page is a great
way to keep up with

upcoming events and see
coverage of all the great

activities and events!

Hopkins 
County 4-H

Welcome to Clover Corner! We are excited to
share with you some adventures that Hopkins

County 4-H has participated in. As you read
through the newsletter, you will see all the

wonderful activities taking place and we invite you
to join! If you have any questions, please contact
Connor, Katie, or Sherri at the Hopkins County

Extension Office at 270-821-3650.
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Our last Disc Gold meeting of the 2021 year will be November 20th at 10:00 a.m. at
Mahr Park by the Event Barn. Youth do not need to own disc or have prior knowledge

of the sport to join the club. We hope to see you there!
 

Disc Golf Club

Join the Club!Join the Club!Join the Club!

Have you filled out your 4-H enrollment card yet? Each year youth
must fill out an enrollment form to be a Hopkins County 4-H member.
Please fill out the form included with this newsletter and either drop it

by our office or mail it back so you can join 4-H! Our address is 75
Cornwall Drive, Madisonville, KY 42431

It's That Time Again! 
New Year, 

New Enrollment Cards.

Arts &
Crafts

4-H Arts & Crafts met and made a fall themed craft of corn
and pumpkins! The next meeting will be December 6th at
6:00 p.m. at the Extension Office. The youth will be using
their crafting abilities to make a wonderful winter item.

 



Join us for our next 4-H Livestock meeting on
November 18th at 5:00 p.m. at the Danny

Peyton Outdoor Education Center and
Farmers Market, 55 Mahr Park Drive

Madisonville. Please dress warmly and be
prepared to have a great time! If you are
interested in showing or learning about

livestock, please come to the meeting or call
Katie at the Extension Office, 270-821-3650.

 

Photography

Livestock 
Club

Ms. Rita (Granny) would love to teach you
how to sew. Our new 4-Hers learned how to
make a pillow case and will finish the pillow
case at the next meeting. They are learning
new skills such as using a rotary cutter and

cutting material, threading a sewing machine
and of course how to use a seam ripper.

Come join us at our next 4-H Sewing
meetings on November 11 and December 2

at 5:00 p.m. 
 

 Needles & Pins

4-H Crochet started and the 4-Hers are
learning to cast on and single stitch. They

are learning to make necklaces and a
coaster. Ms. Tammie welcomes more

students to come join her in the next class,
November 18 starting at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Crochet
Club

The Midnight Walkers Community Service Club met
on November 9th at 6:00 p.m. and they are

collecting toys for the WYYL Toy Drive. If you would
like to make a donation to the toy drive on behalf of
Midnight Walkers, please bring your toys in by the

first week of December. 
 

Midnight Walkers
Community Service Club 

Come learn with us at the Danny Peyton
Outdoor Education Center and Farmers Market

for the next 4-H Photography meeting on
November 16th at 2:00 p.m. If you have a

camera or cell phone with camera abilities,
please bring it with you. Youth will learn more

information on taking a great photo! Later, their
photos can be entered in the Hopkins County

Madisonville Fair. 
 

Our next E-Sports meeting will be held on
November 22 at 5:30 p.m at the Hopkins County
Extension Office. The club will be continuing the

development of their communication skills
through playing video games. Limited spots are

available if you interested in joining this club!
 
 

E-Sports 



try this tasty treat




